
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
Notice of initiation for fast-track rule change request 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 
Under s 95, The Honourable Chris Bowen MP, Minister for Climate Change and Energy has 
requested the Bringing early works forward to improve transmission planning (Ref. ERC0380) 
proposal. The proposal seeks to encourage TNSPs to efficiently undertake more planning 
activities earlier in the economic assessment process to mitigate the risk of later project cost 
increases and project delays. Under s 96A, the AEMC has decided to fast track this proposal. 
Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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